
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because the Department of Education has no business collecting HIPPA 
protected information for OHA. It has nothing to do with Education unless the parents choose to share it 
for purposes of Education such as an IEP. 
 
Regards,  
Ruth Martens  
1739 SE 53rd Ave 
Hillsboro, OR 97123  
 


